
Public Notice 

 

Please take notice that the Planning Board of the Town of Pompey will hold a 

Public Hearing on May 16, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. to consider a two-lot subdivision 

located at Brickyard Falls Road Lot 5 (Tax Map No. 004.-01-03.1)  

 

The public hearing will be conducted at the Pompey Town Hall located at 8354 

U.S. Route 20 in Pompey Center.   

 

 

 

Nicole Reid 

Pompey Town Clerk 

Dated:  April 28, 2022 

 


